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January 28, 2019 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 

Attention: Filing Center  

P.O. Box 1088  

Salem, OR 97308-1088 

Re: PCN-2 – Tillamook People’s Utility District’s Proposed Briefing Schedule 

Dear Judge Powers: 

In your memorandum, dated December 17, 2018, you directed the parties to confer and 

provide a briefing schedule for this docket to replace the earlier schedule that was vacated.  

Tillamook PUD has reached out to the other parties for input and has come up with the following 

schedule: 

TPUD Opening Brief – February 22, 2019 

Staff/Intervenor Reply Brief – March 12, 2019 

Staff/Intervenor Cross-Answering Brief (to respond to each other’s Reply Brief) – March 26, 2019 
TPUD Closing Brief – April 2, 2019 

As of this filing, Staff has stated its agreement with the schedule. Several other parties have 

expressed support for the structure of this schedule, although they have not weighed in on specific 

dates.  That being said, Tillamook PUD has not received any objections to these dates from those 

parties. 

Sincerely, 

Tommy A. Brooks 
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